
Getting things done – Lime Street
#dundeewestend

Following residents’ complaints about a missing Lime Street street sign at
the junction with Glenagnes Street, I took this up with City Council and have
now received the following positive response :

“A replacement sign for Lime Street will be included in the next street name
plate order.”
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